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Roberta DiMezza

From: Charles Selima <cselima@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 7:39 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Assisted Suicide

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To all concerned: 
 
 My name is Charles Selima and I have resided in Woonsocket for the past 41 years. I'm writing you today to 
urge you to vote against the Assisted Suicide bill that will come up tomorrow. 
 
 I have watched for over fifty years now the diminution of the value people place on life and how we've come 
to 
resemble the barbaric societies of times past. Please do not allow a further decline in the sanctity of life come 
tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Charles Selima 


